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Fort View, Paxton Terrace, Eyemouth, TD14 5EL
One of more than 300 congregations in the Scottish Episcopal Church
Autumn 2018
Development Project
St Ebba's is ready at long last!  More than fifty people came to look round our new facilities on 20th & 21st October.  The chancel has a lovely dark red carpet, we have new modern lighting which makes a tremendous difference and the sanded and lacquered floor has come up beautifully.  We have four circular 4' diameter tables and four 5' rectangular tables and 70 kingfisher blue stackable aluminium chairs in addition to the 20 red ones in the chancel.  The font has been moved into a new position and the two remaining pews are positioned at the west end of the church under the stained glass window.  In the new annexe is toilet/baby change area, galley kitchen and the Garside-Taylor Meeting Room named after our two late treasurers; Dave for having the vision for the project in 2014 and Ian for carrying it forward till April 2016.  There is a wonderful feature wall between the kitchen and the meeting room so please come and see it.  The vestry is now double the size providing much needed more space and church meetings will happen in here.  We are very grateful to Viridor Environmental Company for £50,000;  AllChurches Trust for £2,000;  Mr Boyd Tunnock for £2,000 and the Edinburgh Diocese for £1,000.

We are encouraging bookings of our new facilities.  Please contact Joan Thomas or Frankie Taylor if you would like to see round  (contact details overleaf)

Service of Celebration and Return
We will be holding a special service on Sunday 25th November at 11 a.m. when the Bishop of the Diocese of Edinburgh, the Right Reverend John Armes, will be presiding and celebrating.  Over 70 invitations have been sent out and if you'd like to come please get in touch as we need to know numbers for catering and seating is about max 110.
Joint Group of Berwickshire Churches
The advert for a Priest-in-Charge to look after the charges of Duns, Coldstream and Eyemouth is in the Church Times now.  Closing date 12th November and interviews 1st December.  Watch this space.
Annual General Meeting
This will take place after coffee in our new meeting space following a shortened service on Sunday 2nd December, Advent Sunday.
Thanks to:, 

A huge debt of gratitude is due to Revd Canon Jeffry Smith who has ably steered us through the development project..  Also to the band of helpers, some of whom weren't even members of St Ebba's, who dusted, cleaned, vacuumed, took stuff to the tip and Salvation Army and shifted items of furniture once, if not three times while different sections of church were worked on.
Also to the Parish church of Coldingham and St Abbs for the tremendous welcome we received while worshipping with them in the Priory for ten months when St Ebba's was out of action.
Hosting Advent House Group
St Ebba's are delighted to be able to host the Advent House Group this year. This will start on Wednesday 28th November at 11 a.m. 

Website  
We now have a revamped website thanks to Kate.  See www.stebbas.org.uk
Baptism
Ruaridh Gray Holmes (grandson of Frankie Taylor) will be baptised by Revd Canon Jeffry Smith on Sunday 11th November.  This service starts at 10.50 a.m. because of the two minutes silence for Rememberance Sunday.
G Data Protection Regulations ( members only)
You will have received notifications from many sources about privacy statements so St Ebba's is no different.  We hold members' names and addresses, some email addresses and would also like to complete the details by having telephone numbers.  This is solely for the purpose of communicating with you and your details will not be passed to any other organisation.  If you no longer wish to be on the St Ebba's list please let the Vestry Secretary know.  If you would like us to have your email address so that you could receive updates by email please send to taylor_fct@hotmail.com
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Chair and Treasurer – Cyril Young 018907 81734

Secretary – Frankie Taylor 018907 51123

Minutes Secretary – Joan Thomas

Peoples' Warden – Richard Oldale 018907 50939
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